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Jackie Deibel

From: Ed Williams
Sent:  Wednesday, November 03, 2010 3:22 PM
To: Jackie Deibel

Subject: RE: Question about outdoor go-karting tracks

As you have stated below, that is a zoning issue currently under the jurisdiction of the Community
Development Department. The Police Department is not involved in that review process.

Regards,

E. Williams

From: Jackie Deibel

Sent: Wednesday, November 03, 2010 2:54 PM
To: Ed Williams

Subject: Question about outdoor go-karting tracks

Chief,

Andretti's is going through our conditional use process to add two outdoor go-karting tracks in their
parking lot area along Houze Way. Does the Police Department have any concerns or issues with the
possibility of two outdoor tracks? '

Please let me know.

Thanks,

Jackie

11/9/2010



